
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Colchester                      Term: Summer 1                  Topic:  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

We have had a short, but amazing 

couple of weeks this term!  

Colchester Class, as well as the other 

classes in Key Stage 3, have had 2 whole 

days out at Youlbury Scout Camp. The 

children have had the chance to have a 

go at Crate Stacking, Archery and 

Abseiling and thankfully the British 

weather has held up – even if there were 

a few spots of rain. It was brilliant to see 

the pupils step out of their comfort zone 

and spend a lot of time in the outdoors.  

 

“I did Crate Stacking and it was so much 

fun!!” Quote from Joshua! 

 

We have continued to do our cooking 

sessions every Wednesday and we have 

worked hard on developing our cutting 

and measuring skills with increasing levels 

of independence. The class have 

prepared apple and blackberry crumbles 

to bake at home, followed a Naan Bread 

recipe and cooked a tomato and red 

pepper pasta sauce!  

 

As well as going off site this term, we also 

had a production company come in and 

perform a version of Treasure Island. It was 

great to have someone come in and give 

the children an opportunity to see a 

performance after the last couple of 

years have been impacted by COVID! 

 

In Life Lessons this term, we have focused 

on skills that we could transfer when we 

are at home!! We have looked at folding 

clothes, washing up effectively, making a 

hot drink and sorting socks! It was 

encouraging to see some of the children 

know how to fold clothes very neatly 

already! 

 

Happy Half Term! 
 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 6th June – First Day of Term 6 

 Thursday 9th June – Youlbury trip  

 Friday 17th June – School Photographs 

 Thursday 23rd June – Sports Day 

 Friday 15th July – Last Day of Term 6 


